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To all International participants and member clubs, 
 
The onslaught of the Covid-19 pandemic has forced many major and abrupt 
changes in the social demographic landscape around the globe. Closer to 
home, cancellation of large social events, whether inside or outdoors, has 
become a necessary requirement in order to prevent or at least minimize the 
spread of the virus. We are all witness to the immense effort being made by 
our neighbors, whether across the street or across the border. To that end 
the decision has been made by the Spokane group to cancel this year’s 
International Car Meet until next year. 
 
The HASSIE club will be issuing 100% refunds to all those who have 
registered to date, and would whole heartedly like to thank everyone for 
their show of support since registrations opened in February. As a reminder, 
please also remember to inform your hotels of your booking cancellations so 
as not to incur any penalties for not showing up and honoring your 
reservation (it’s been known to happen!) Should you have any questions, feel 
free to contact Gene McKay or Gary Graupner at their respective phone 
numbers as printed on the registration form. 
 
At this time, the members of the Spokane International committee would 
like to wish all of their antique car hobbyists, friends and colleagues a safe 
journey through these uncertain times and look forward to seeing everyone 
at next year’s car meet. Stay safe, be strong and remember we are all in this 
together. 
 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 

  Keith 
Keith Robertson 
International Chairman                            


